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New Look Coming Soon 

Be on the lookout for a new design to the Tri County website, coming soon!  This freshened look will also 
come with an application option for Android or Apple devices and direct links to our social media sites.  If you 
arenôt following us on social media yet, now is the time (Facebook - facebook.com/tricountyschools ; Twitter - 
@TCTrojans and Instagram coming soon)!  It is our hope that families and patrons alike will follow along with 
all of the great events happening at TCPS.  Our students are engaged in so many amazing learning           
opportunities and we do our best to share their achievements in real time through these platforms.   
 

School Board Appreciation 

January 22 - 29 is School Board Appreciation Week in Nebraska, but we definitely appreciate our elected  
volunteers all year!  At the organization meeting in January the following officers and committees were       
established for 2023   
      

 
Of special note is that Brian Quackenbush was selected to represent Region 15 on the Nebraska School 
Board Associationôs Legislative Committee.  This statewide committee of volunteers meets regularly      
throughout the year to provide guidance and direction to the School Board Association related to legislative 
priorities that impact students and local control of public schools across the state.  Thanks to all of our     
members for their dedicated service to the students, staff, families, and patrons of our TCPS Community! 

President, Brian Quackenbush 
 

Vice-President, Brian Scherling 
 

Secretary, Annette Weise    
 
American Civics Committee Members:   
Annette Weise, Dustin Gronemeyer & Derrick 
Damrow 
 

Building & Grounds Committee Members:  
Brian Quackenbush, Derrick Damrow &     
Tom Koch 
 

Negotiations Committee Members:    
Brian Quackenbush, Brian Scherling & Dustin 
Gronemeyer 
 
 

  



 

Facilities Updates 
 

One of Tri Countyôs strategic plan goals is to ensure well maintained, safe, and appropriate facilities. To that 
end, several things have been taking shape this year in response to Mother Nature and ongoing          
maintenance planning.  
 
 Last springôs hail storm resulted in some shifts of planned roof projects, but those have been completed and 
we have been able to move on to addressing roofs that had been previously scheduled for replacement.  
 If you drive by, youôll notice crews on the north and south sides of the high school gym.  Our multi-year    
efforts to replace rooftop heating and air units is also moving forward, despite some delays resulting from 
supply chain issues earlier this spring.  Phase 4 of that project was completed over winter break and  plans 
are underway to schedule the final phase with new units being planned for the secondary end of the building 
by summer 2024.  Unfortunately, Mother Nature hit us again in November with a wind storm and took out a 
newer unit that is now on order to be replaced as soon as it arrives. That wind storm also took out much 
needed storage space on the old bus barn.  Repairs to that structure will be underway in the very near          
future.   
 
In addition to these projects, the Board has partnered with the Clark & Enersen Architecture Firm to conduct 
a comprehensive facility study to explore needs and prioritize plans for repairs and possible upgrades to  
existing structures.  That study will begin in March and include opportunities for stakeholders to provide input 
about what might help TCPS continue providing the best possible learning environments for students.      
Details regarding those input opportunities will be communicated through the website, social media posts 
and this newsletter.  
 

Reminder that Parent-Teacher Conferences are February 9th. Please make arrangements to attend!. 
The High School teachers will be in the Gym from 2:30ð7:30 pm. 

 

Elementary, please check your email for a link to ò Sign Up Genius ñ for your conferences. 
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